
High Power Match Report 

November 2023 
 

 

We had five members come out to shoot after the Thanksgiving holiday.  We really 

lucked out with the weather, full sun, 65 degrees and light wind.   

 

Brian Turlington (USCG) won the match with a score of 784-32X “Outstanding”. Brian is 

a PGC member who has shot for the USCG national rifle team and now that he has 

some shore leave, he is able to shoot on a more regular basis with us.   

 

Shooter             Standing    RF Sitting     RF Prone    Slow Fire   Total 
                            Prone 

Brian Turlington   192-2   195-8   200-15X  197-7    784-32X 

 

Scott Johnson   187-3X   195-5X   198-4X   199-7X  779-25X  

  

James Wells   186-0X   200-10X  197-9X   189-2X  772-21X 

 

Robert Wills    158-0X   182-1X   191-2X   174-1X    705-4X 

 

Bill Smith     81-0X   69-0X   147-0X   163-4X  475-4X 

 

If you are a PGC member and would like to give NRR / CMP High Power shooting a try, 

give me a call and I will walk you through the process.  All you need to give the match a 

try is 100 rounds of 223 ammo, and I can help you with an AR-15 for the day.  It's a lot 

of fun. 

 

Safe Shooting 

Bob Wills 

High Power Match Director 

(843) 906-5929 

Click Here to send me an email. 

mailto:bob308nm@gmail.com

